
Autumn 1        Mrs Knox, Mrs Lockney & Mr Francis wing Monday. We encourage all children to read every night and 
constant learning and revising of times tables is advised.  
                      Teaching Assistants: Mrs Young & Miss McLaughlin 

 
PE KIT - PE takes place on a Friday but we ask that children have their PE Kit in at all times.  

Reading Records - Reading Records will be needed every Thursday. We encourage all children to read every 
night.   

 

YEAR 5 
                                

    WELCOME BACK 
 

 
 

Year 5 have made an excellent start to this school 
year. The children have settled well into their classes 
and are working very hard. We are certain we are 
going to have a wonderful year!  
 
Context for Learning  
Our Context for learning this half term is ‘Meet The 
Greeks’. The 2016 Olympics in Rio was a fantastic 
hook for us to begin thinking about Ancient Greece 
and we have already enjoyed a visit from the Greek 
Lady. The children will be thinking about what life 
was life in Greek times and learning about the 
culture.  
English and Maths 
Our English work will be linked to our Context for 
Learning. We will be reading Greek myths and 
legends before moving on to writing our own. The 
children will also have a weekly Grammar, 
Punctuation and Spelling lesson. In Maths we are 
currently working on number and calculations. 
Homework will be linked to what we have been 
covering that week.  
P.E 
P.E will take place on a Wednesday. Kits are in 
school and will be laundered here, all your child 
needs to remember is a pair of P.E shoes.  Shoes can 
be left in school with P.E kits or brought each week. 
Homework and Reading Records 
This year every child will be given a homework 
book. We will hand out homework and spellings on a 
Wednesday and ask for it to be returned by the 
following Monday.  Spellings will be tested each 
Wednesday.  
Reading Records will be checked and signed on a 
Thursday.  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Mrs Ward, Mrs Lockney, Miss Igoe,  
Mrs Jones, Mrs Harrington and Miss Hart  

 
 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

• Mon 19th Sept Pro Ride Cycling  
• Thur 6th Oct Miss Igoe’s class assembly 

2.30pm 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact any of the Year 5 team 
should you need to speak to us anout any querries or issues. 
 


